

Dear Parents and Carers,

We've had another productive week in Ducklings, learning all about the dentist. The children have discussed what foods are good for your teeth and which ones are full of sugar and therefore not so good. They brushed and counted teeth and watched a short informative video of what to expect on your first visit to the dentist.

## Next Week

We move on to water and road safety.

CL (Communication & Language) - Oceans, rivers, lifeguards, crossings.

Gross motor - Zebra crossing practice, scooter safety.

Fine motor - Tuff tray road safety.

Art - Lifeguards, traffic lights.

**Snack** - pears, toast, bananas, carrots, melon.

## Notices:

We look forward to seeing you for the Wheelathon on Friday  $27^{th}$ . Miss Eberechi and Miss Bayan will be in school on that day so the children and you will have an opportunity to meet them. If you aren't able to come next week, Miss Eberechi will also come to 'The Duck Year Ahead' on  $1^{st}$  July and Miss Bayan will be at the Drinks Party on  $9^{th}$  July.

Last week, the children had so much fun in the garden with the water; however, it has been brought to our attention that some children returned home with the wrong items, mainly towels. Please can you check and return the towels if they are not yours; we have a pale grey one at school.

Have a great weekend!

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila